LIMITED DISTRIBUTION

MEETING CONCERNING RECOMMENDED GUNSMITHS NOVEMBER 1, 1978

PRESENT:

SUBCOMMITTEE

OTHER

E. F. BARRETT, CHAIRMAN

E. G. LARSON

H. K. BOYLE

R. B. SPERLING, ACTING SECRETARY

MOHAWK MODEL 600, ETC.

After discussion concerning success of Remington
Representatives' trip to Texas, it was determined that
10 to 15 additional Representatives should be sent
across the country to visit all of the recommended gunsmiths participating in the Mohawk 600 recall. Representatives will be selected from Ilion personnel, who will be
briefed on the questions and problems they might expect to
encounter in the field.

R. B. Sperling Acting Secretary

RBS:hss

